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We wanted to remind everyone that the October 31st deadline is quickly approaching for submitting applications through the Archdiocese of Indianapolis combined grant process. Parishes, schools, and agencies of the Archdiocese have an opportunity to apply for grants which will be available from the following 3 endowments:

· Home Mission Endowment Fund – used to support parishes and schools that qualify as home missions;
· Growth and Expansion Endowment Fund – used to support growth and expansion initiatives throughout the archdiocese in our parishes, schools and agencies; and
· The James P. Scott Endowment Fund – made possible by a very generous gift by James P. Scott to be used to support capital needs in the archdiocese.

For additional information, including the portal for submitting your application, please visit the Archindy.org website at http://www.archindy.org/finance/grant.html. If you have any questions, please contact Stacy Harris, Senior Director Finance, at sharris@archindy.org or 317-236-1535. 

Thanks!

